NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	
	

	Request:
	Variance Permit

	Applicant:
	Doug Amman, 153 Hamilton Rd N, Chehalis WA 98532


	Topic:
	The applicant is requesting to connect to City water, while retaining their connection

to an existing well. The site is within a mapped wetland, Critical Aquifer Recharge Area, and stream buffer. 


	Land Use Case #:
	UGA-VR-22-001

	Date of Application:
	March 14, 2022

	Date of Complete Application:
	March 14, 2022 

	Project Location:
	153 Hamilton Rd, Chehalis WA 98532. Parcel #017897019000

	Hearing Date and Location:
	May 12, 2022. 4:00PM. Chehalis City Hall Council Chambers: 

350 N. Market Blvd, Chehalis WA 98532



	City Contact:
	To view the complete application online:  https://www.ci.chehalis.wa.us/building/public-notices-development-review-committee-drc

To contact Amelia Schwartz, City Planner:

Phone: 360.485.0373 (8am-4:30pm)

Email: aschwartz@ci.chehalis.wa.us

Building and Planning Department

1321 S. Market Blvd

Chehalis WA 98532

	Anyone interested may appear and be heard. The decision of the City Council will be sent to all those who submit comments, testify at the hearing, or request the decision in writing. Any aggrieved party of record can file an appeal with Lewis County Superior Court. Written comments must be submitted to Amelia Schwartz at the listed address above. If you have questions, please visit the website or call.

**Written public comments can be accepted until 3:30 PM on May 12, 2022**


